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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

4th December 2020



Dear Parents/ Carers,

Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions of the week. This week’s theme was ‘Children who know how to help if someone is being bullied’.

	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	Rec
	Woody C.
Rosie G-J.
	Noah F.
Elijah F.
	Evelyn T.
Franklin J.
	Archie E.
George R.
	April R.
Eva K.
	Myles H.
Ava M.

	Year 1
	Oliver L.
Oscar O.
	Heidi W.
Scarlett E.
	Clara J.
Riley P.
	Mia W.
Freya C.
	Betsy B.
Seth P-G.
	Olivia S.
Gabriel P.

	Year 2
	Paris B.
Ted D.
	Tyler B.
Jacob R.
	Alfie H.
Ruby R.
	Olivia C.
Lillie S.
	Ellie H.
Eliza M.
	Isla Y.
Heath C.

	Year 3
	Penny W.
Kayden B.
	Buddy B.
Henry T.
	Owen H.
Leonora K.
	Ty H.
Evan R.
	Cruize M-F.
Emily E.
	Alina S.
Miley N.

	Year 4
	Mia F.
Cain P.
	Samuel H.
Freja H.
	Harry W.
Lucy K.
	Olivia W.
Jake C.
	Lily M.
Dastan D.
	Emma M.
Megan K.

	Year 5
	Jessica W.
Taine M.
	Destiny M.
Ethan R.
	Maisie S.
Grace T-S.
	Evie M.
Priya S.
	Matthew D.
Finn S.
	Mason G.
Amelia W-W.

	Year 6
	Thomas M.
Roxie J.
	Dexter S.
Aiden L.
	Tarl H.
Keira P.
	Emily J-P.
Lola G-J.
	Tom E.
Connor W.
	Joshua H.
Isobel L.


	Walliams
	990
	Rowling
	1166

	Dahl
	1031
	Cowell
	987


Overall winners are Rowling with 6828 points
School Closes
Please be reminded that school closes on Friday 18th December and will re-open on Tuesday 5th January. Thank you.
Christmas Jumper Day
Next Friday 11th December is Christmas Jumper Day.  Children can come into school wearing a Christmas jumper. The usual school uniform should be worn with the jumper. We ask children to bring a donation of £1.00 to support ‘Save the Children’. Thank you.
Details of the other Christmas events are currently being finalised and will be sent out very soon.
Gifts for staff
We have had lots of enquiries about bringing gifts for staff into school.  If you wish to send in a gift for a staff member, please send it in a plastic carrier bag with your child.  The gifts will then be put into a box and quarantined for 72 hours.  Therefore, gifts would need to be sent in by Tuesday 15th December if possible. Thank you.
Supervision on the school site
We would be grateful if parents would keep children with them whilst walking down the main school path and not allow children to run down the path. Thank you.
Community Flu Vaccination Clinics 

School has been provided with details of the flu vaccination clinics to pass onto parents:

5th December- Leigh Sports Village WN7 4JY. 9am – 4pm
12th December- Ince Community Centre WN2 2DJ 9am – 3pm.
 
The times available are dependent upon availability as it is open to all Wigan schools. Please ring 0333 358 3397 to book an appointment.
 
School promotional video (virtual online Open Day) for prospective parents

The school’s virtual online Open Day went live on 26th November.  Please pass on the link to any prospective parents:

www.primarytour.co.uk/lowtonwest
Reception New Starters September 2021

Applications for September 2021 need to be completed by 15th January 2021.
Best wishes,

Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher         
